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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to our wonderful church family. It has been an eventful
year for us, both in our family and in our missions endeavor. Although we are still stateside, we
are eagerly anticipating what 2019 will bring. Thank you all for your generous contributions and
pledges. What you have given continues to accumulate in our missions account for our move to
Greece that we are believing will be in 2019. Several of you gave above and beyond your
pledge and we sincerely thank you for this tremendous blessing!

Since our last newsletter, our travels took us to California, Texas, Missouri, Alabama, and
Mississippi in the US, and Plaster Rock, NB in Canada. During this time, we met several
apostolics with family members who live in Greece that we are excited to make contact with
upon our return to Greece.

The late summer and fall were dedicated to welcoming our new son, Isaac Allen Reeves, born
August 16th, weighing 7lbs and 120z, at 20” long. We are thankful for a healthy, handsome, and
happy baby boy. Liliana has adjusted to her new role as big sister and is excited about moving
to Greece, as well as starting homeschool in the spring.

With Isaac beyond the newborn stage, we are looking forward to the doors God will open for us
to travel and finish raising our budget. The process of moving personal belongings into storage
has begun.

Please visit our new website @ www.gospeltogreece.com where you can easily access all of our
news updates any time. Updates will continue to be distributed by email as well. As always, if
you would like to schedule a service with us, please call, text, or email us.

Thank you for your continued prayers as we do our best to follow God’s leading. May God bless
you in this upcoming year!

You can reach us by phone (601) 506-2355 or email: braden.reeves@gmail.com.
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